MGA Member Meeting April 3, 2025

President Mike Bagnato called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance.

The meeting was held as part of the MGA Luncheon and the conclusion of our MGA Championship
tournament.

The only committee report was from our Treasurer Dan Ritchie. Dan reported that we currently have
$4,577 in our bank account and to date have not had any holes in one to pay out. In a brief discussion
after the meeting, Dan noted that handicap fees were $22 in 2024 and had increased to $25 in 2025.

Mike thanked Gary Brideau for his help with updating the 2025 MGA book and updates that were
added to our web site.

Mike announced the results of our April 3 tournament and also announced the 50/50 raffle winners.
Bill Schell announced the winners of the 2 day MGA Championship.
With no other items to discuss, Mike adjourned the meeting.

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary



